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If you are anything like us, home schooling
has meant we have been buying more printer ink than
usual so we thought we would make it easy for you to
recycle your ink cartridges and raise funds for the school.
 
The PTA are working with a company called ‘Empties
Please’. They collect and recycle used ink and toner
cartridges the environmentally friendly way and will donate
the money raised back to us!.
 
It’s very simple. All we have to do is collect used ink
cartridges* and put them in our recycle bin. ‘Empties
Please’ will collect the bin when it’s full and then donate the
money raised straight back to our school.
 
You can collect ink cartridges from absolutely
anywhere; school, work, home, clubs, friends and family.
 
For the time being, please drop cartridges off in the
recycling bin in the porch at 45 Yew Tree Lane.  Please do
not take them to school. Once everyone is back at school,
we hope to arrange a collection point at Vernon Primary.  

And raise funds for our school!

*To view what empty ink cartridges can be recycled,
please visit www.emptiesplease.com


